
Government of West Bengal
Department of Higher Education

Social Education Brqnch
Bikash Bhavan, Salt l4ke . Kolkata - 700 091

No.I07- Eiln(H/SE)/10C - 02/t!5 Dated:26.11.2015

From: Shri A.N. Sardar,

Joint Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal

To: The Director & Member Secretary,

Maulana Abul Kalam Azad Institute of Asian Studies,

IB 166, Sector - In, Satrt l-ake,

Kolkata - 700 106

Subject: Nomination of Govt. Representatives in the Executive Council of Maulana

Abul Kalam Azad Institute of Asian Studies

Sir,

In continuation of this Department's earlier letter No.64-Edn(H/SEy10C - 02/15 dated

12.08.2015 on the subject mentioned above, I am directed to convey that the nomination of

Prof. O.P. Mishra in the Executive Council of Maulana Abul Kalam Azad Institute of

Asian Studies as the representative of the Government of West Bengal has been

withdrawn.

Yours faithfully,

Sd/- A.N.Sardar

Joint Secretary to the Government of West Bengal

No.107/I(6)- Edn(H/SE)/l0C -'02/15 Dated:26.11.2015

Copy forwardedfor information and necessar! action to:

1 The Director of Public trnstructions, West Bengal

2 The P.A. to the Principal Secretary, Higher Education Department

3 The P.S. to Hon'ble MIC, Higher Education Department

4 Prof. Anuradha Lohia, Vice-Chancellor, Presidency University

5 Prof. O.P. Mishra, Department of International Relations, Jadavpur University

6 Dr. Amiya K. Chawdhuri, Flat No. 4, Block No. WIP(M)L9, Golf Green, Kolkata -

700095

Joint Secretary to the Government of West Bengal


